
 

Tuesday 20 June 2017 – St Faith’s Move Up 
 

 

On the morning of Tuesday 20 June the children will be meeting 
their Tutor for September, and any new children joining their 

Tutor group.  
 

You and your child are warmly invited to Drop In to their new 
classroom after school.  Class Teachers will be pleased to 

welcome you if you are able to come along. 
 

Pre Prep please arrive after 15:30 
Years 3 and 4 please arrive after 15:45 

 
Please allow existing classes to exit the buildings before 

attempting to enter with your child, to avoid over-crowding. 
 
 

 

 
 
 


